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1.  Opening: Dr. Scottie Day, Chair, UK Department of Pediatrics and Physician-in-Chief,
Kentucky Children’s Hospital

2.  Define normal growth, failure to thrive and malnutrition

3.  Discuss history and physical examination clues that will unmask the etiology of malnutrition

4.  Select appropriate goals and feeding plans for malnourished children

5. Questions and answers

Who Should Attend
This complimentary event is open to all interested medical providers, staff and administrators.

If you have questions that you would like addressed during this town hall, please submit them in 
advance to Michele Brock, UK HealthCare Physician Liaison at michele.brock@uky.edu. 

Zoom Link: https://uky.zoom.us/j/85093342683 

Telephone Dial: +1 646 876 9923 | Meeting ID: 850 9334 2683

PEDIATRIC  
TOWN HALL
Join us for a virtual town hall where Dr. Erich Maul, 
Division Chief of Hospital Pediatrics at Kentucky Children’s 
Hospital, will be discussing failure to thrive and malnutrition

DATE: FRIDAY, MAY 31, 2024 | NOON – 1 P.M. EST.
Tentative Agenda

mailto:michele.brock%40uky.edu?subject=Town%20Hall
tel:16468769923
https://uky.zoom.us/j/85093342683



